CONGRATULATIONS!!
YOU HAVE BEEN SELECTED BY THE
EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION COMMITTEE

TO RECEIVE THE PR.I.D.E. AWARD
FOR THE 1ST QUARTER, 2015

April 23, 2015

The City Administrator, Mayor and Council would like to congratulate the Water Division on
achieving the 1st Quarter P.R.I.D.E. Award for 2015. You were nominated by your peers for your
outstanding commitment to the City of Gillette. You were chosen based on your ability to
exemplify the City’s core values: Productivity, Responsibility, /ntegrity, Dedication, and
Enthusiasm.

The Utilities Water Division has had an integral part in the Madison water supply system.
During the planned pipeline shutdown, the team ensured that the fluoride levels were met all
while tending to a four-day power failure at a pump station, a rupture in a pipeline by a boring
contractor and three well failures; all of which happened during a subzero cold spell. Through
all of this, water service was never interrupted for our customers due to the hard work and
dedication of the water division.

Standing ‘true to their word’ to the public, they came up with an action plan and with help from
Engineering firms, they were able to quickly develop support for Project Management, Vendor
coordination and prepare a tech memo for DEQ submittal. The group of individuals never gave
up during the 90 days of shut down, power outages, pipeline ruptures and well failures....let
alone the day to day activities that normally fill their day. They go the extra mile to make sure
we deliver safe water 24/7 in a seamless manner for the City of Gillette community.

We are honored to present you with this P.R./.D.E. Award and encourage you to continue to be
an example to your co-workers.

Please accept the thanks and recognition you deserve and have truly earned for your
outstanding performance and service to the citizens of the City of Gillette.

Sincerely, 1
y //
Sf §
- -\ / < O\A&K /(,l L'
2 CNR vy ‘S
J. Carter Napier Louise Carter-King

City Administrator Mayor, City of Gillette



